From: Jenny Lapham

To: <u>"requests@taxpayers.org.nz"</u>

Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act Request

Date: Friday, 7 December 2018 02:09:00 p.m.

Dear Shani

I refer to your request for information, dated 20 November 2018, relating to the amount paid to residence and ratepayers association.

I advised that in the 2017/18 financial year the Council has not made any payments to a residence or ratepayers association.

Regards

Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Dunedin 9054, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594

Email: jlapham@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

